
 

 
CORONATION ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

         
 

 4810 Van Horne Ave., Montréal, Québec, H3W 1J3  Tel: (514) 733-7790 www.emsb.qc.ca/coronation 

 

August 13, 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of  Preschool students (4 & 5 year olds), 

 

We are delighted to welcome you and your child to Coronation School! Our team is eagerly preparing 

for the arrival of both new and returning students this September, and we’re looking forward to an 

exciting and successful school year ahead. 

Your child will begin their journey with us on Tuesday, September 2 and Wednesday, September 

3. To help ensure a smooth and comfortable transition into school, we will be following a progressive 

entry schedule as outlined below: 

 

 
Tuesday, September  2      

Transportation and daycare  

services will not be 

provided. 

 
✓ Please have your child 

bring their labeled school 

supplies on this day. 

 
 

9:00 -11:00  

Parent/student information session in the 

library  and classroom activity.  

Dismissal at 11 a.m 

  

 
          
  

 

 

 

 Please provide a snack.  

  

Wednesday, September  3 

Transportation services will not 

be provided. 

                9:00-11:00 Meet in library  

Half Day for students. Parents will return to 

pick up their child at 11a.m. 

Please provide a snack.   

 

  

Thursday, September 4 

(Transportation and 

daycare services are 

provided if eligible.) 

     7:50 a.m  to 2:35 p.m 

(Provide lunch and 2 snacks) 

Regular school day for all students. Use   

school yard entrance on Victoria. 

 

 

Please be aware that your child’s teacher will be sharing important information with you on Tuesday, September 

2, 2025. Additionally, our Meet the Teacher & Curriculum Evening is scheduled for the evening of Thursday, 

September 18. Further details will be provided closer to the date. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the school at (514) 733-7790. 

In closing, we extend our warmest wishes to you and your child for a safe and smooth return to school. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Rania Delis 

Principal 

http://www.emsb.qc.ca/coronation

